
NWPC - CLERK’S REPORT & CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED. 
April 12th 2021 meeting 

ITEM  DECISION 
REQUIRED 

ACTION TO BE TAKEN. 

1. Correspondence had been received from a member of the 
public asking why the Parish Council tax had been increased 
by 30%. A response giving links to the budget discussion back 
up papers from Dec 2019 had been sent.    

NO None 

2. An architect sent notice that they had prepared an application 
for a property in Knockwood Lane, and asked when the 
application would be reviewed by the Parish. A response had 
been sent to advise that 21/00736/PDAAN would be reviewed on 
12th April. 

NO None 

3. Query was received from the Lockerley Clerk regarding a 
planning matter on Council land.  

NO None 

4. PAT testing in Village Hall arranged for 21st April a.m. NO None 

5. Residents of Aylwards Way have asked that the Football teams 
be asked to be more considerate when parking. 

NO Teams to be contacted 
by Cllr Sangster. 

6. A resident had complained about very frequent bonfires near 
their residence and asked if the council could intervene. The 
Clerk has referred the resident to Test Valley Borough 
Council’s Environment Protection Team.  

NO None 

7. A resident has emailed stating “I have had a look at the 
minutes and I can't see anything about the carbon footprint of 
the parish and ways to reduce it. FYI Nether Wallop's carbon 
footprint is 47.4t CO2e per-household territorial footprint - it's 
almost 3 times the national average. 

NO Councillors to consider 
if an agenda item needs 
to be raised for the 
next month’s agenda. 

 
 

 
Mrs G Foster - (Clerk to Nether Wallop Parish Council)   -   07 April 2021 


